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Single Speedtype Prompt Update [1]

December 7, 2021 by Sarju Khadka [2]

We have updated the Single Speedtype prompt on m-Fin reports to accept alpha-numeric 
values. Previously, this prompt only accepted numeric values.

We also had to make minor changes to the following reports to accommodate this update. 
These changes are under the hood, so you will not experience any differences.

m-Fin ACCOUNT TREE ACTUALS BY FISCAL YEAR

m-Fin BALANCE SHEET SUMMARY

m-Fin FINANCIAL DETAIL II

m-Fin OPERATING SUMMARY

m-Fin PERSONNEL ROSTER AND DEPARTMENTAL BUDGET

m-Fin TRIAL BALANCE SUMMARY

This update is available to you in CU-Data QA [3]. We will migrate the change to production if 
there are no issues. [now in production]
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